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Columbus, OH 43215 

In regards to: Case #16-0253- GA-BTX 

To IVIembers of the Ohio Power Siting Board, 

I am writing to express my concerns about Dul<e Energy's proposed 30 inch, high pressure {~600 psi) gas 

transmission pipeline and to urge you to stand up for the residents of Greater Cincinnati and reject this 

proposal. As you know, there is a proposal for three possible routes through residential areas in 

Hamilton County and the City of Cincinnati. Neighborhoods affected by the proposed routes 

include: Amberley Village, Blue Ash, Silverton, Golf Manor, Wyoming, Sycamore Township, Pleasant 

Ridge, Madisonviile, Madeira, Kenwood, and more. This proposal has been in the works for months, yet 

only recently gained broad public attention through media and grassroots communication. This gives the 

impression that Duke Energy wants to fast track their proposal with little opportunity for public scrutiny. 
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